
My Name is Curt Francis, from Bismarck, ND. I am ND deer hunter and am discouraged 
by this bill. 

This bill and its amendments do nothing to decrease the spread of CWD within our deer 
herd. 

As a hunter I am concerned about the impacts this bill will have on our deer popula�on 
long-term and what that will mean for deer license availability.  

Most hunters feel a responsibility towards the future health of our deer herd. We do this 
by trus�ng the Game and Fish to manage with the best available informa�on. This bill is 
short sighted and does nothing to protect the future health of our deer herd. 

Please keep not only current deer hunters in mind when considering this bill, but what 
its implica�ons will be for future genera�ons of deer hunters. I ask that you give this bill 
a DO NOT PASS. 

 

Respec�ully,  

Curt Francis 


